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If you have any questions or concerns regarding this change, please contact Customer Service or Applications Engineering at 
1-800-444-5366 or email: info-us@lemo.com. Thank you for your continued support of LEMO products! 

 

Written by      Applications Engineer
   

June 6, 2019
    

#208

New T Series Collet Nut  
 

Summary: 

The form of the collet nuts used on the T Series cable mounted plugs and receptacles 

have changed.  Fit, form and function of the connector remains the same.  Existing 

inventory is not affected by this new collet nut.   

Details:  

The 0T, 1T and 2T sizes previously used the B Series collet nuts and will now be 

supplied with a new T Series collet nut which is slightly longer.  Fewer threads will be 

visible (as shown in the diagram below), and the longer collet nut will cover the anti-

rotation slot, while the overall length of the connector will remain unchanged. This 

affects both standard and bend relief type collet nuts. 

Parent-level part numbers will remain the same, collet nut part numbers will change. 

 

Timing of change:  

T Series connectors are available and will begin shipping once inventory is depleted 

of the legacy version. 


